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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Dr. Angie Brooks 

Date: December 6, 2021 

cc: Brad Hunt and Carol Snowden 

Re: CISD Remote Asynchronous Learning Plan 2021-2022 – 1st Nine Weeks 

 

At this time, we are asking the school board to approve the CISD Remote 

Asynchronous Learning Plan that was temporarily provided for the first nine 

weeks of the 2021-2022 school year.  This board action is required in order for the 

District to apply for attendance funding from the state as outlined in SB15.  As a 

reminder, this was the time period (August 23 to October 7) during the school 

year when we had families who had chosen temporary remote instruction during 

the first nine weeks who had children in PK-6th grade.   

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the 2021-2022 CISD Remote Asynchronous 

Learning Plan.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


